
 
 

Thursday 9th January 2025  

 
Dear Parents, Carers and Pupils, 
 
As many of you have suggested, we are starting a review of our school uniform. This includes updating 
uniform with our new logo. The first step is a new design for our tie for pupils joining from September 
2025. 
 
We greatly value the opinions of our parents, carers, and pupils. To ensure the final design reflects 
our shared vision, we are inviting you to vote on the two shortlisted options. 
 

 
 
Please click the link below to cast your vote for Option 1 or Option 2:  
https://forms.office.com/e/M2BeyUwREC by Monday 13th January. 
 
Your input is greatly appreciated as we make this decision for our newest pupils. There will be further 
opportunities to share your opinion as we review other aspects of our uniform. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
Mrs C McMorn 
Head of School 
 

https://forms.office.com/e/M2BeyUwREC

